
 

 

Tuesday 3rd November, 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
PLEASE IGNORE THE ZOOM MEETING INVITATION SENT HOME TODAY. 
 
This is letter has the new meeting link.  
 
Next week we will be holding our Learner Conferences; this is an opportunity for you to discuss 
how your child has settled in at school and for us to share the targets that we have set for them for 
this term. 
 
The meetings will take place on Thursday 12th November between 9:00 and 2:30 and will be held 
over Zoom. Please book a time convenient to you online as mentioned in my previous letter. The 
link that you will need to join the meeting is below: 
 
Kirstie Burrells is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: Learner Conference 
Time: Nov 12, 2020 09:00 AM London 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94904493674?pwd=WXBQQTNwalBGQlBNbDBsWkZXY2JRUT09  
 
Meeting ID: 949 0449 3674 
Passcode: WnF6pJ 
 
We look forward to talking to you. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Burrells 
 

https://zoom.us/j/94904493674?pwd=WXBQQTNwalBGQlBNbDBsWkZXY2JRUT09

